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Year 1 have been learning about their new topics, Christopher Columbus and Neil 

Armstrong. They have been writing using the suffix /ed/ and in maths they have 

been using base 10 to make numbers to 50. 

Year 2 have started learning about Florence Nightingale and have been collecting 

adjectives to create exciting expanded noun phrases. In maths, they have been 

looking at the properties of 2D and 3D shapes.  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

Next week we are celebrating world book 

week.  

Please can the children bring in their favourite 

book each day next week.  

Monday- Friday: The book fayre will be in the 

hall each day next week after school. 

Wednesday 4th March: Book swap. If your child 

has an old book that is in good condition but 

they no longer read it, they can bring it to 

school to swap for a different one.  

Friday 6th March: The children will come to 

school in pyjamas to celebrate bedtime 

reading. 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

Year 1: 

Maths worksheet 

Literacy worksheet. 

 

Year 2: 

Maths and comprehension worksheets 

 

Spellings: We are now on a new scheme 

called ‘Spelling Shed’. Please check your 

child’s book bag for the list. 

 

Reading – Please can books and reading 

records back in every day. Thank you. 

 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 

 Chair of governors Smyth Harper can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614  

 


